
May 2022 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
Custodial 

-  

Maintenance 

-  Preparation has begun at Davis Field for graduation.   
- Locker Room Bathrooms have been completed. 

 

Property Acquisition 

- No new updates. 
   

School Safety 

- Officer Ripberger is attending a State Wide training in June.  
- Reviewing new legislation about requiring SROs in all buildings.   

Transportation 

- Bus driver training (8 Hour Update) will be in July. 
- Minor van and bus repairs will occur over the summer 
- Campbell County has agreed to continue with monthly Bus Inspections. 
- We also had 10 field trips and 19 extracurricular trips in the month of April. 

Student Attendance 

- Current Enrollment is 774 – 414 at LES and 360 at DHS.  We are at 92.12% attendance 
for the year.   93.87% at LES  90.19% at DHS 

 


